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[Newsis] 

Marching Forward for Harmonious Unification Rally Held in Daejeon 

 

The Family Federation for World Peace and Unification held the "Hope for Korea! Marching Forward for 

the Harmonious Unification of the Nation Daejeon Rally" at the Pyeongsong Youth Cultural Center, in 

Seo-gu, Daejeon, on July 28, under the topic, "Let's open a new era of a unified Korea through true love 

for the sake of others!" 

 

With over 1,000 FFWPU members gathered at this occasion, proposals for overcoming Korea's domestic 

and international crises and preparing for the rapidly approaching unified era of Korea were discussed... 

 

 


